
Dear Families,  
 
 Hi, my name is Courtney Foley and I will be the long-term teacher in 
your child’s third grade classroom! I graduated from Grand Valley State 
University where I studied Integrated Sciences and Elementary Education. I 
spent the first half of the school year as a long-term teacher for a second 
grade classroom. Since then I have been substitute teaching in the 
Hudsonsonville School District as well as districts in the surrounding area. I 
have had many experiences with teaching children, which include small 
group instruction, whole class instruction, and tutoring for kindergarten 
through fifth grade.  
 

I spend my summers leading outdoor education in Michigan State 
Parks. We learn about everything from spiders to rocks and every minute is 
wonderful! I also really enjoy giving piano lessons, and have been doing so 
for a few years. In my free time I love spending time with my family and 
friends. Some of my favorite things to do with them are bike riding, reading, 
and watching movies.  

 
I am extremely passionate about teaching and learning, and I am 

looking forward to working with you and being a part of your child’s 
education. I consider it a great privilege and responsibility to be working 
with Mrs. Hultink’s third grade classroom and I am excited for what is to 
come!  
 
                                                                                   
                                                                                       Sincerely,      
 
                              
                                                                                        Courtney Foley  
                                   
                                                                          
 
 
 


